
Clay Preshaw 
A/Team Leader 
N S W  Department o f  Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney N S W  2001 

D e a r  Mr Preshaw 

RE:  Wal la rah  2 Coal Project 

As a Central Coast resident, I support Wallarah 2 Coal Project as I believe the Central Coast 
needs to support initiatives that will provide jobs to future generations. 

Projects and developments continue to be denied because older generations oppose them. It 
has been assured that the project will not harm the environment, damage the water supply or 
allow coal to be transported via roads. It WILL provide jobs and revenue! 

So many people leave the Coast because there are not enough opportunities for employment, 
leaving the Coast desperate for development and renewal. Give future generations a chance 
and support investment into our region. 

Please consider this my submission of support for the Project. 

Kind regards 
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